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Variances should NOT be granted to these river polluters. This is just another way of pushing back
dealing with the issue of an over-polluted Spokane River and giving leeway to powerful toxic
industry. PLEASE put the Spokane tribe, people of Spokane, and local Spokane environment before
these companies and polluting groups! Tell them to discharge OUT of the river entirely instead of
continuing to seek and rely so heavily on technological developments that may or may not even
work.


